
East Ayton School – Nursery - Home Learning - Week 5 - Mon 25 May 

Hello to all my lovely nursery families, 

I hope you are all keeping safe and well and have managed to enjoy some of the glorious weather that 

we have had. This week, we have celebrated my daughter’s birthday, we had a delicious afternoon tea 

delivered, which we enjoyed in the garden. 

Here are a few more activities that you might like to try out over the next week.  

• https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-count/ladybird-spots Maybe you could have a go at 

this ladybird counting game. I bet you can make me so proud with your counting skills. 

• Can you make a ladybird at home? How many spots will you give your ladybird? 

• Can you make a home for your ladybird in the garden? You might like to use sticks, grass, stones 

or you may choose to make one using an empty box. 

It would be lovely if you could ask a grown up to put some pictures in your sharing book so that we can 

talk about it when you come back to school. 

Have a lovely half term with your families at home and I hope the sun shines for you. 

 

Have fun and stay safe 

Mrs Glenwright 
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